
Schedule 14 to the Minutes of 
the Public Hearing meeting of 
Richmond City Council held on 

_c_it""y_c_le_rk _________ Monday, April 20, 2020. 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

To whom it may concern, 

Ricardo Jiang <Ricardo0904_1@hotmail.com> 
Sunday, 19 April 2020 11:18 
CityCierk 
Concern for Amendment RZ 19-858804 

Due to the COVID-19, I can not attend this meeting personally on April 20, 2020 at 7pm in city hall as one of 
the property owner in 5580 No.3 Road building. However, I'd like to provide my concerns regarding the new 
building plan which right beside to our property. 

The distance between the new building and ours property is too close to guarantee the privacy. We can 
imagine that the construction noise will definitely cause a mass disturbance to the household because the two 
buildings are too close in the construction process. Plus, in our building, there are lots of children and young 
person living here. People in and out of our building's safety risks are also my worrying things. 

According to all of those concerns, please take my as a vote against the new plan. 

Thank you for your kindly consideration. Have a nice day! and stay healthy! 

Shuai (Ricky) Jiang 
5580 No.3 Road, Richmond, BC 
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